
PUBLIC HEARING
On the 

Proposed City of Beeville Budget,
Fiscal Year 2018-2019

Public Notice is hereby given that the Beeville City Council will conduct 
its first public hearing on the proposed Fiscal Year 2018-2019 City of 
Beeville Annual Budget. The public hearing will be held at a special 
meeting on Tuesday, August 21, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall-Council 
Chambers, 400 N. Washington St., Beeville, Texas 78102.  

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to appear and be heard. 
If you are unable to attend, you may submit your written and signed views 
to the City Secretary’s Office at 400 N. Washington St., Beeville, Texas 
78102 or by email: gabriela.hernandez@beevilletx.org.

A proposed budget is available for public inspection at City Hall and on 
the City’s website: http://www.beevilletx.org.

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE REVENUE FROM PROPERTY 
TAXES THAN LAST YEAR’S BUDGET BY $78,561 OR 3.07%, AND 
OF THAT AMOUNT, $4,290 IS TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM 
NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR. 


